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27th June 2025 
 

Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers, 

 

YEAR 6 - END OF YEAR ACTIVITIES 
 

As we approach the end of Year 6, we are keen to mark the end of the children’s time 

at Broadwater with a number of ‘leavers’ activities.  

 

‘Joseph and the Amazing Technicolour Dreamcoat’ Production 

We are thrilled to be able to invite you in to school to watch the 

performances for our end of year production this year.  

You will have already received a separate letter regarding tickets and 

performance times and arrangements. Each cast will have one afternoon 
and one evening performance. The dates for these performances are 

Tuesday 8th July 2pm/6:30pm and Wednesday 9th July 2pm/6:30pm. All 

children are required to attend all performances.  

 

Final Credit Treat - Tuesday 15th July (during the school day) 
For the final credit treat, we have planned a giant water fight on the field! For this day, 

your child will need to wear their PE kit and bring in a small water pistol and a 

towel. They will be wearing their PE kit already for this day as it is a usual PE day. 

Please do not feel obliged to buy a hugely expensive pistol especially for this - just 

something small will be sufficient. 

 
Thursday 17th July (7:00-9:00pm) – Year 6 Leavers Party and BBQ  

We will be celebrating the end of term with a Year 6-only Leaver’s Party on Thursday 

17th July. The party will start at 7.00pm and end at 9.00pm.  Children will need to be 

dropped at the hall entrance of the playground at 7:00pm.  

 
We would encourage the children to dress smartly to celebrate 

the end of primary school!  As part of this evening, we have 

arranged for a photo booth to be set up, providing the children 

with another source of entertainment as well as the opportunity 

to take home a more lasting memory of the evening with their 
friends. 

 

The children will be able to choose from a variety of props and can have a photo with a 

small groups of friends.  They will be able to take photos home on the night as printed 

postcards and can have an unlimited number of photos with their friends during the 

evening.  
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Turn your ear to wisdom and apply your heart to understanding (PROVERBS 2:2) 

 
 

 

 

 

We will provide the children with a BBQ for their party food.  We will 
cater for food and drink and are asking for a £10.00 contribution from 

each child, this will cover the cost of food, drink and the photo booth. 

This can be paid for via PARENTPAY, please contact the office if you have 

any difficulties with this.  

 

We have all of the up-to-date dietary information from our trip to Lodge Hill; however, 
if anything has changed regarding your child’s diet or allergies, please let the office know.  

 

Please note: all children will need collecting by an adult as we will not allow 

children to walk home alone at 9pm.  Please collect from the hall end of the main 

playground - we will open the black gates for you at the end of the party.  Please let us 
know if the emergency contact number for the evening is different to our records. 

 
 

School Leavers’ Service Friday 18th July (9:15am-10:30am)- Parents invited 

On the last day of term, our Year 6s will lead a leavers’ service at St Mary’s Church in 
Broadwater.  Parents and carers are very welcome to attend this service and join the 

children as they reminisce on their time at Broadwater (tissues are advised!) If you wish 

to attend, please arrive at St Mary’s church from 9.15am, ready for a 9.30am start.  

 
 

Friday 18th July - Last day, goodbyes and shirt signing   

We allow children to make a ‘signed shirt’ as a keepsake on the last day of term. You 

must provide a second school T-shirt for this if you would like your child to be 

involved, as they will not be permitted to use the one they are wearing. Your child will 

need to bring in their own marker pens for this too (Sharpies or similar markers) and 
will have the opportunity to write on everyone’s shirt in the year group during the day. 
 

 

As the Year 6 team, we would like to take this final opportunity to thank you, as 

parents and carers, for your continued support this year and wish you and your children 

all the best with the move to high school.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs Pulling, Mrs Carr and Miss Etheridge  
The Year 6 Team 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  


